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Congratulations to our 
First Communicants! 

Front Row L to R:  Frank C., Adalyn M., Beckham S. and Millie W. 
Back Row L to R:  James F., Fr. Andy, Rosaleigh P. and Mrs. Elsner 



Dates to Remember 
Thursday, May 8th  -  8th Grade Pictures 9:00am / Piano Recital in Holy Family Chapel 6:00pm 
Monday, May 12th  -  STAR Testing Begins Gr. 1-8 
Tuesday, May 13th  -  Fine Arts Night and MS Drama Play 6:30pm 
Thursday, May 15th  -  8th Grade Class Trip 
Monday-Friday, May 19th-23rd  -  Food Drive Sponsored by Campus Ministry 
Monday, May 26th  -  No School / Memorial Day 
Friday, May 30th  -  8th Grade Tribute Mass / End of 3rd Trimester / End of Year Picnic 
Monday, June 2nd  -  Field Day 
Tuesday, June 3rd  -  Mini Fest / 8th Grade Graduation 6:00pm 
Thursday, June 5th  - Last Day of School / Dismissal at 11:00am 

Tomorrow  -  Out of Uniform 
Mr. Brown is feeling generous this week, and all students and staff can be out of uniform tomorrow, 
Thursday, May 8th.    

Fine Arts Night  
Fine Arts Night is Tuesday, May 13th starting at 6:30pm. 

1. Students should wear red, white and blue. Jeans are allowed as long as no holes in them.  
2. At 6:15 band students should report to the cafeteria and all other students should report to their 

classrooms.  
3. We will start in Church with the band performing first, followed by the singing portion of the night. We 

will then move to the Cafeteria for the MS Drama Play. 

Food Drive 
The 3K/4K/5K students held a successful food drive last month.  

Our last food drive of the year will be held the week of May 
19th hosted by Campus Ministry. They are collecting canned 
carrots, canned mixed veggies, canned tuna, cereal and mac & 
cheese. Please bring your donation to the food barrel in the 
hallway leading to the lower grades by 9:00am on Friday, May 
23rd. Thank you for your donations throughout the school year. 

Congratulations to Julia R., 8th grade, and Abe E., 6th grade, on being 
selected as Kiwanis Student of the Year. Each year the Kiwanis Club 
selects a student from 6th and 8th grade who exemplifies the role of a 
good citizen in school and in the community. These students 
contribute positively to the welfare of others and have met criteria in 
leadership, academics, attitude, interest/pride in school and 
Community Service. 

Congratulations Julia and Abe! 



Volunteers Needed 
With the end of the year fast approaching, we have several events coming up that we will need volunteers 
for to help make them run smoothly. Please check your schedule and watch for information coming out 
shortly on how you can help and times. 

End of the Year Picnic is Friday, May 30th. We will need help with set up and clean up. 

Field Day is Monday, June 2nd. We are looking for 9-10 volunteers to help run a track and field event by 
taking time and saying when to start.  

Mini Fest is Tuesday, June 3rd. We will need 12-15 (possibly more) volunteers. Volunteers are needed to 
run different activities  -  face painting, water relay race, water balloon launching, etc 

Our 3K and 4K friends were looking for the tire swing.  They all had to run up to Mr. 
Brown and tell him it was missing. 

We are in the process of having it replaced with a new and fun piece of equipment. 

We are so close to our goal of 100 
students for next year. Currently, we 
are at 98. Keep putting the words out 
there. 



Grandparents/VIP Day 2023 
Attendees of Grandparents/VIP Day had a fun time while making memories. They attended Mass, did a craft, 
played bingo, students were able to show them their classroom and get their picture taken together. The 
morning ended back in church with a concert put on by the students.  

We heard many nice comments about the day with one grandparent saying they loved the Mass and that it 
was the best one yet. 



Parishioners Day / May Crowning 
Thank you to all the volunteers that made the breakfast so special for our parishioners. Whether you brought 
in items or served the food, it was appreciated by all attendees. Thank you to Mrs. Haddon for leading the 
students in song. 



5K thru 4th Grade 
The 5K thru 4th grade had two special visitors come to their class! They learned about 
chicks and how they grow. Thank you to Mrs. Richardson for sharing the adorable 
baby chicks with us!  

3K/4K/5K 
The Zoological Society visited St. Joe’s and did a presentation 
called Critters Covers for the kindergartners. They were able to see 
up close so many interesting and cool items. 



3K  -  Pattern Snakes 4K  -  Earth Day 

4K 
After reading the story “The Three Little Pigs,” the students built houses using different materials to keep 
their pigs safe from the big bad wolf. 

5K 



2nd & 3rd  -  Living Museum 
The students researched a famous person and created a presentation about their life. The students then 
dressed like the famous person and created a Living Museum for the rest of the school to come see!   



2nd, 3rd & 4th Grades 
The 2nd, 3rd and 4th graders participated in a Christian Passover meal and prayer service. They 
ate matza, a piece of radish,  a piece of celery with salt, apples with cinnamon,  a lamb meatball 
and grape juice. It was a way to celebrate the Last Supper and remember all Jesus did for us.   

5th Grade 
After studying the Apollo 11 mission the 5th graders were asked to design 
a lunar landing module that can land safely up to 3 feet high without 
ejecting the astronauts (sour patch kids candy).  Every group’s design was 
different and all were successful at meeting the challenge. 

5th Grade 
5th graders created the 
moon’s phases using Oreo 
cookies.  They recreated the 
waxing, waning full moon 
and new moon phases. They 
enjoyed this project and 
eating the project when it 
was completed.  

7th & 8th Grades 
Rehearsing for their spring 
play. 



Campus Ministry 
Don’t Be Afraid  

Isaiah 41:10 

“Do not fear, I am with you;  

do not be anxious, I am your God.” 

Campus Ministry is excited to announce our newest members, Ben 
C. and Tessa F.  

As we add in Ben and Tessa, we say goodbye to Julia R. and Tavin 
S., who have served on the team since the end of their fifth grade 
year.   

Names and grad year- 

2nd Row, l to r  -  Tavin (‘25), Liam (‘26), Ben (‘28), Drew (‘26) 
1st Row, l to r  -  Tessa (‘28), Julia (‘25), Norel (‘27), Alexander (‘27) 

The Campus Ministry representatives went to Schallock Center at HAWS to do a physical service project  -  
cleaning out the goat pens, the inside pen and outside pen. Afterwards they were able to play with the goats 
and pet the horses. 



Athletic News 

2025 St. Leonard / St. Joseph Fall Volleyball Registration. 
Registration for the 2025 Volleyball Season is now open! St. Leonard Athletics invites all incoming 4th 
through 8th grade day school or religious education students to sign up for volleyball. The season begins in 
mid-August and continues through late October. Practices are held twice a week at St. Leonard, while league 
games take place on Fridays, Saturdays, and Sundays.  
  
Note:  This is the first time 4th grade Volleyball is being offered through the archdiocese.  

Jax and Chase were able to experience 
what it is like to be a PE Teacher 
recently thanks to their parents 

winning this opportunity for them at 
our auction last March. 
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The scouts were honored on Saturday, April 26th for the reception 
of religious medals.  

Pictured l to r:  Luka F., Walter P., Jordy M. and Noah P. 

Congratulations boys on all your accomplishments!  

The girl scouts and some siblings recently enjoyed an 
outing to Adventure Rock. The girl scouts completed the 
requirements and earned a rock climbing badge.  
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